
April 2013

To Whom it may concern,

RE: Medicare Funding for sex selection abortions.

Aborting an unborn child solely on the basis of gender is not a medical procedure and should 
therefore not be afforded Medicare benefits

 Medicare funding should be strictly limited to health procedures; taxpayers should not be funding 
decisions based purely on cultural or personal preference.

It is the duty of legislators to ensure every child, regardless of gender, is afforded the basic human 
right of life.

Sincerely,




